From: chrisgilling [mailto:
Sent: 14 August 2017 22:30

To: Dver, Jorn |
Subject: 51 Fairfax

Hi John ,

| would like to register my objection to the flue in use at 51 Fairfax Rd otherwise known as The
Delicatessen. It has been shown to exceed the noise allowed by planning regulations and is
clearly way above the background noise level .

| would also be interested to know why they continue to flout the regulations that pertain to
opening hours , seemingly remaining open as late as they like .

We are George Rustin and Chris Gislingham, residents of 22 Fairfax Place .

CGand GR.




